No.: R-S/N-1/231 Date: 28.04.202%

Pursuant to the letter bearing No. 339(31)-Edn(CS)/10M-14/2022 dated 27.04.2022, issued by the
Principal Secretary to the Government of West Bengal, Department of Higher Education, it is hereby
notified for information of all concerned that due to prevailing intense and severe heat wave in the
State of West Bengal classes in all Colleges affiliated to this University (under the District of Purba
Bardhaman, Hooghly & Birbhum) shall be conducted through online mode only during the period

02.05.2022 to0 17.05.2022,

By order of the Vice Chancellor
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